
		

TEMPORARY	CLOSURE	OF	(PART	OF)	THE	ESPLANADE,	WEYMOUTH	FOR	"THE	FRONT	LIVE"

TEMPORARY	PROHIBITION	OF	THROUGH	ROAD	WAITING	OR	LOADING	AND	UNLOADING

For	the	purpose	of	New	Years	Celebration,	DORSET	COUNTY	COUNCIL	has	issued	a	Notice	under	Section	16A	of	the
Road	Traffic	Regulation	Act	1984	to	prohibit	the	use	of	part	of	The	Esplanade	between	its	junctions	with	New	Street	and
Bond	Street,	by	cyclists,	horse	riders	and	all	mechanically	propelled	vehicles,	except	those	taking	part	in	the	event	and
emergency	vehicles

From	19:00	Monday,	31	December	2018	until	07:00	Tuesday	1	January	2019

The	alternative	route	for	through	traffic	will	be:-

from	the	northern	point	of	closure,	via	The	Esplanade,	King	Street,	Commercial	Road,	Lower	St	Alban	Street,	St
Thomas	Street,	St	Edmund	Street,	Maiden	Street,	Mitchell	Street	or	Market	Street	and	East	Street	to	The	Esplanade
and	the	southern	point	of	closure.
from	the	southern	point	of	closure,	via	The	Esplanade,	Custom	House	Quay,	Commercial	Road	and	Westham	Road
to	The	Esplanade	and	the	northern	point	of	closure

Residents	parking	places	on	both	sides	of	The	Esplanade,	between	New	Street	and	Bond	Street,	will	not	be	available
from	16.00,	Monday	31	December	2018	until	07.00	Tuesday	1	January	2019,	or	until	the	affected	length	of	road	is
open,	whichever	is	the	sooner.

Pedestrian	access	past	the	closed	area	of	The	Esplanade	will	be	available	at	all	times.

If	you	would	like	further	information	about	the	event	please	contact:

Event	Organiser:	Brett	Dunster	Tel:	07712	415383

December	2018

Mike	Harries,	Director	for	Environment	and	the	Economy,	Dorset	County	Council,	County	Hall,	Dorchester,	Dorset	DT1
1XJ.	Any	Person	who	uses	or	permits	the	use	of	part	of	The	Esplanade,	Weymouth	in	contravention	of	the	notice	will	be
liable	on	summary	conviction	to	a	fine	not	exceeding	£1,000.


